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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 3:31 PM
To: 'patricia.hanratty@home-liberty.com'; 'Assistance Homeowners'
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, 

Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, 
Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1536 Van Buren Ave.Making Finding Notice of Hearing.10-5-18

Importance: High

Hello Ms. Hanratty & Ms. Tobak, 
 
Ms. Moermond is going to continue the above-subjected matter to Legislative Hearing on October 23rd at 10:00 a.m. in 
Room 330 City Hall.    The City Council Public hearing will be on November 7 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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